
 

 

 
26th April 2020 
 

BSE Limited 
Dept. of Corporate Services 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
 
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015  
Ref:  Scrip code 531688 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you that as the threat 
from the COVID-19 pandemic continues to accelerate, the Company is taking 
appropriate measures to ensure the safety and well-being of all it employees and 
ensuring full compliance with the directives issues by Central & State Governments 
in this regard.  
 
The Company has already adopted Work from Home for all its employees to 
minimize the spread of COVID-19. 
 
We are confident that with all the efforts being put in by the Government of India 
and the respective State Governments, COVID-19 will be conquered and all of us 
jointly will be able to overcome this crisis.  
 
We request you to take the same on your record. 
 
 
Thank you, 
Yours faithfully 
For Prithvi Exchange (India) Limited 

Sd/- 

Pavan Kumar Kavad 

Whole Time Director 

 


